REP |ORTORY |

30 September 2016

RE: Determination of the application for Llanbrynmair and Carnedd Wen Wind Farms
Dear Mr Sir
| OBJECT to Carnedd Wen and Llanbrynmair windfarms.

Lianbrynmair and Carnedd Wen are close to each other, so the combined effect of both
windfarms would be unacceptable in terms of visual, environment, habitat and
“effectiveness”. The tranquillity of the Welsh countryside is an important component of
sustainable development. We have inherited the timeless beauty of these landscapes from
our forebears and we recognise our duty to safeguard their serenity for future generations.
If we progress with these two applications for even more on-shore commercial wind “farms”,
future generations will be amazed that we overwhelmed the landscape with such an
inefficient and destructive response to reducing pollution. Informed, as they will be, with the
true facts, | doubt if they will forgive us.

One objector referenced the Valuing our Environment Partnership (2006) review where it
stated “The environment is fundamental to prosperity in Wales”. The people who live in
these areas, value them and need to protect them for the future — we have fought so hard
for so long to prevent further wind farms. The whole ethos of local determination and the
July 2015 announcement stated that on shore windfarms must be determined locally, and

must have local support. Please hear us and help us safeguard Montgomeryshire from even
further on-shore windfarm development.

A decision has already been made and published. Please defend that decision and let that be
an end to the wind farm descrution.

Yours faithfully



